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DA TES:  

 

 

15th June 

Jump Rope for Heart 

Aussie Sportsð Harvey 

 

21st June 

DISCO 

 

26th June 

First Aid - In class 

 

27th June 

NAIDOC Excursion 

 

 

 

ASSEMBLIES: 

Presentation  

Assembly  

 

18th June 

Room 3  

 

Presentation  

Assemblies  

start at 1.50pm 

 

General assembly      

every other Monday  

 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Students,  

 

Student Reports  

Student reports will be coming home 25th June. When you receive your childôs 

report, I encourage you to look at it with a balanced view and consider grades, 

effort ratings and teacher comments to gain a more complete picture of your 

childôs achievements. Teachers are using the grade level descriptors in  

conjunction with the evidence they have collected over the semester to  

determine the grades on the reports. Discuss your childôs performance with him 

or her and encourage them to articulate goals for the areas in which they wish to 

achieve more success in semester two. Parents who have any concerns regarding 

their childôs report are encouraged to contact the class teacher to discuss the  

evidence and their childôs performance. Itôs best to arrange a mutually  

convenient time for discussion with the class teacher. 

 

Road Safety Information  

Childrenôs vulnerability as road users is centred around their cognitive and  

perceptual abilities which are not fully developed until young adulthood.  

Children are passengers, pedestrians, cyclists and users of small wheeled  

vehicles like skateboards. Their road safety skills change over time, and they 

face different dangers at different points in their development. Most crashes  

involving child pedestrians and vehicles are the result of errors made by the 

children. Children under 10 do not have the necessary cognitive and perceptual 

skills to negotiate roads without adult supervision. 

 

Children are at risk on the roads because they:  

¶ are small and canôt see over parked cars 

¶ canôt be seen easily by drivers 

¶ are energetic and have trouble stopping at corners 

¶ have difficulty telling where sounds are coming from and may expect  

¶ traffic to come from the wrong direction. This is true until the age of 11 or 

12 

¶ have trouble judging the speed of cars reliably 

¶ tend to focus on what is in front of them 

¶ may behave differently when they are out with other children, forgetting 

about traffic 

¶ may freeze if they find themselves in the path of a car, rather than jump 

out of the way 

In vehicles children require specially  

fitted restraints which must be altered as 

they grow. 
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Principalõs Message 

Parents are requested to help TAKE CARE OF OUR ENVIRONMENT by reinforcing  

correct hygiene habits with their children, especially with regard to washing hands. 

With winter upon us and influenza becoming more prevalent during this time, parents and carers are 

kindly asked to support staff at Carcoola Primary School in reinforcing the practice of washing 

hands regularly.  

This is particularly pertinent when handling/eating food and after going to the toilet.  

 

 

 ñLife is not about how fast you run, or how high you climb, but how well you bounce.ò 

 

Warmest regards 

 

Michael  

 

Michael Day 

Principal 

Carcoola Primary School: Encouraging the best from everyone 

CHAPLAINôS CHAT 

 This weekôs value is Gratefulness:  deeply appreciative of kindness or benefits 

received; thankful: I am grateful  to you for your help  

 Worker of the week!!  
 
KODY            
ROBINSON
                
 

Basketball Court Upgrade 

Please remember to keep away from the basketball court area while our upgrades are being 

done. 

Jump Rope for Heart is on Tomorrow Morning 

Donôt forget to bring 

your sponsorship forms 

back to help our school 

raise money for the 

Heart Foundation.   

Tomorrow morning we 

will also have the  

afterschool skipping 

group display some of 

their skipping skills. 
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P&C NEWs 
 

Does your childõs Faction Shirt still fit?  

Please place an order before the school holidays to ensure you have it before the  

Faction Sports Carnival  

 

Our next P&C meeting is TODAY at 3.15pm  

in the Library  

 

DISCO  

Thatõs right we are holding a disco Thursday,  21st June 4 - 6pm.  

PLEASE RETURN NOTES AND MONEY FOR FOOD BY MONDAY 18th JUNE  

School-Aged Health Services Parent Survey 

Take part in a survey to improve school-aged health services. For more information 

and to complete the survey visit http://healthywa.wa.gov.au/School-health-services 

School Council Meeting 

21st March at 3.15pm in the Library 

We look forward to seeing you there 

Science Room Progress 

 

Not long now the progress being made is  

starting to really show 

School Uniforms  

Please remember that we encourage students to wear school uniforms daily and we are asking 

that you send your child in their uniforms or school colours. Denim is not allowed to be worn at 

schools. We are aware that sometimes getting your uniform dry in winter can be difficult, so 

please on these days we allow students to wear the school colours, this is Navy Blue. On Fridays 

students can wear their faction colours but other days we encourage school uniform. 

NAIDOC Excursion 

Our NAIDOC excursion is soon please  

remember to return your childôs permis-

sion form ASAP. 
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Life Education Bus 

Last week we had the Life Education Bus visit our school. During this 

visit each class took part in a lesson that coincided with parts of the 

curriculum. Students had so much fun learning all the important  

information and loved seeing Harold the  

Giraffe.  

INTERSCHOOL CROSS COUNTRY 

Congratulations to all that attended you should be proud of your sportsmanship and participation on 

the day.  

Congratulations to:  

Aleniah Duggan 2nd in Junior Girls 

Noah Geuer 3rd Junior Boys 


